February 14, 1949

Mr, Rex V., Lentz

Texas Wing Commander

; M! Force Association
Mercantile National Bank
Dallas, Texas

Dear Mr, Lentaz:

Your letter of February 10, in-
viting Mr, Carter to a luncheon honoring General
Vandenberg on Monday, February 21, has been re-
ceived during his absence from the city.

Mr, Carter is expected to return
by that time, in which event I feel certain that
he will be glrd to accept your cordial invitation,
However, may we hold the matter in abeyance until
gomething definite is known about his return?

Yours very truly,

Secretary to A, 6, Carter
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